
From: Richard Brisson [mailto:Modelalike@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 6, 2017 7:42 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: northern pass should be completely buied or not be allowed 
 
Richard Brisson 
68 Gore Rd 
Lancaster, NH 03584 
 
October 6, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
it is not needed 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Richard Brisson 
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